Christ the King Church
130 Legris Avenue
West Warwick, RI 02893





 (401) 821-9228
ctkwwri@cox.net – ctkwwri.org
July 18, 2018
Present: Anna Skorski, Terry Benton, Judy Forcier, Pauline Cote, Janice Rousselle, Anna Conca, Sue Paquette.  Absent: Sue Lawrence, Rita Selby.

Review:

· People served (07.01.16 –06.30.18):3,314; (since began counting 12.12.11):21,367.

· $1,254.37 (Out Reach Checking)*

· 
*Includes monies collected from Poor Box

· Gross income/store receipts thru 06.30.18: $22,334.29.
· Expenses: $3,544.60.
· Donated to Parish (25%) $5,583.57.
· Food certificates/cards: $10,600.
· Other: $11,671.52.
· Total payout: $*22,971.52.
      *Does not include items given freely, or donated elsewhere.
General Comments: 
· Evaluate the general meeting (of all workers) that took place on Saturday, April 21st.  Though some enjoyed the gathering, most felt that it wasn’t worth having.
· How are the new volunteers doing?  I don’t believe that I saw any of them at the dinner.  All is well.
Other items to discuss... 
· Sue Lawrence underwent surgery in July.  She is doing better.  Louise Jarbeau replaced Sue on the schedule.
· GA will be closed August 13th, September 1st & 3rd; and October 6th & 8th.

· 50% sale August 6th – 18th; and October 8th – 20th.

· Winter items are accepted starting on August 1st; summer items stop being accepted on September 1st.  (Any summer items accepted are donated and not stored.)

· Displaying Christmas items can begin anytime.
Next meeting will be October 17, 2018 at 6:30pm.
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